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Hope is a waking dream.  

Aristotle (384 BC - 322 BC), from Diogenes Laertius, Lives of Eminent 

Philosophers 
 
 
Report of the President to Council 
October 15th, 2009 
 
 
Council Retreat: Thank you for everyone to came. I think we achieved a lot, and most 
councillors should have a rudimentary understanding of how SSMU works. I have compiled 
the goals that were produced. I will present this for information, and I would like a vote of 
Council to adopt them. Hopefully, this will give Council more of an identity and help clarify 
decisions that are made. 
 
To those who couldn’t make it – I have provided some reading to give you the necessary 
background. The Executives are in the process of organizing a make-up session for those 
unable to attend Council Retreat. 
 
Controversial Events Town Hall: The Town Hall was well attended, and I think many 
students were able to voice their concerns. I have a meeting with Professor Mendelson on 
Wednesday and I report in person any updates from McGill’s side. 
 
General Assembly:  The deadline for motions has now passed. We have received several 
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